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Orientation 

School Board membership calls for knowledge of and orientation in many areas. Orientation is 

an ongoing process but is especially important for new board members. Orientation will be 

provided to new board members through the following activities: 

1. Orientation for new board members is conducted by the New Hampshire  

School Boards Association. 

2. Discussions and visits with the superintendent of schools and other members of the 

school staff. 

3. Provision of printed and audio-visual materials on school board and administrative 

policies and procedures. 

4. Attendance at school board and administrative conferences and conventions on a local, 

area, state and national basis. 

5. Exchange of ideas through joint meetings with neighboring school boards. 

6. Periodic visitations to schools during the operation of a normal school day. 


